
Prescribed  fires  planned  on
North Shore
The North Lake Tahoe Fire Protection District may continue
prescribed fire operations on the west side of Incline Village
the week of Dec. 21.

Residual smoke may be seen in locations where operations have
taken place over the last several weeks. To view a map with
project  locations  and  details,  go  online.  Smoke  from
prescribed fire operations is normal and may continue for
several days after an ignition depending on the project size
and environmental conditions.

To receive prescribed fire notifications, send an email to
pa_ltbmu@fs.fed.us.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/12/106591/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/12/106591/
http://www.tahoefft.org

